
 
 

 Patricia Harvey Memorial Scholarship 

The Patricia E. Harvey Memorial Scholarship was established by friends, colleagues and candidates to 

commemorate a professor of outstanding quality. The scholarship, the most distinguished offered in the Faculty of 

Education, is awarded on the basis of professional and academic excellence and is open to all candidates 

graduating from third year of the pre-service concurrent program.  

Course Directors will nominate potential teacher candidates. The successful candidate will have a minimum grade 

point average of 6.0 in their academic faculty and a minimum grade point average of 7.0 in the Faculty of 

Education. The value of the scholarship equals the interest derived from an initial principal and the Faculty 

reserves the right not to award a scholarship every year.  

Application: Course Directors will nominate potential teacher candidates.  

The nomination letter must be submitted directly to  

BA/BEd Student Services 

128 Winters College 

4700 Keele Street. 

Toronto, M3J 1P3 

 

Or email osp@edu.yorku.ca 

 

 

Deadline:  April 30 
 

Nomination Form  
 
To be completed by Faculty members 

I wish to nominate the following BEd  student for the above award: 

Name of Nominee __________________________________ Student Number ___________________________________  

Education Program (circle one): PJ JI IS 
 
 
 

Nomination Submitted by: 

Course Director/Mentor Teacher 

____________________________________________________________________________ Date:______________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ Date:______________________ 

Please attach the nomination letters to the form 

  


